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Young UN Women Australia Canberra invites you to a  

MID-WINTER FILM FUNDRAISER 

 
Young UN Women Australia Canberra Committee will be hosting a screening of  

The Jammed on Monday, 30th July at the National Film and Sound Archives from  6pm.  
 

All profits raised from  this event will  be directed to  the Global Trust Fund to End 
Violence against Women (UN  Trust Fund).  

 
Entry is $25 for  members and $27 for non-members- please help us raise funds for the 
UN Trust Fund by joining  us for drinks, guest presentations by Rebecca Bromhead, A/g 
Deputy Executive Director of UN Women Australia and Fiona David, Executive Director 

of Global  Research for Walk  Free and a screening of The Jammed - plus the 
opportunity to enter the draw to win some fabulous prizes!  

 
Purchase your tickets online at www.trybooking.com/BQDS 

To find out more about this event contact canberrayouth@unwomen.org.au 
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Our fantastic event sponsors include: 
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